
Location:   Footpath at the bottom of Mill Lane Play area 
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Today’s task was double hatted as it was also a preparation day for the Barrow in Bloom Community 
Event to re-gravel this footpath.  The before photos, taken a few weeks ago, show how overgrown 
the hedge adjacent to the footpath has become, as well as how much mud from leaf debris has 
accumulated along the path. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We cleared a considerable amount of ivy from the hedge to make room for the expected volunteers 
using plant to take up the gravel/leaf debris mix and replace the gravel boards alongside the path, 
before resurfacing the footpath with a layer of gravel. 

 

 

 

 

Please come along on Saturday 16th 
November to support this 
community Project as part of 
Barrow in bloom 2020 


